
Postponement of Ceremonial Administration of 

the Medical Practitioners’ Oath - 30.01.2023 

 

Scheduled Ceremonial Administration of the Medical 

Practitioners’ Oath has been postponed due to 

unavoidable circumstances and new date will be 

notified. 

 

Acting Registrar 

SLMC 

23.01.2023  


